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Dear Partners, 

On behalf of the rector of Agricultural University of Tirana Mr. Bari Musabelliu, he gives 

me great pleasure to invite you to attend in the next meeting in framework of GRADUA 

project. The meeting will be held at the Polytechnic University of Tirana, “Mother 

Tereza” Square, No.4,  Room, Sivano Pedrolo. 
Dates of the meeting are from 06 to 09 November 2018. 

At the first day of the meeting we will present a shortly presentation of the project for the 

audience presented for the first time with the project (students, business, IT and 

secretarial staff), clarifying some issues about dissemination plan and discussing about 

work in progress, financial management etc. A Steering Committee meeting is foreseen 

to be held in a parallel session.  

The other days will be focused on training of the Albanian universities IT and secretarial 

staff  by AlmaLaurea colleagues. 

      I encourage you to attend Gradua meeting and look forward to seeing you there! 

In case you have questions according to the programme do not hesitate to contact me in this email address. 

(ahoxha@ubt.edu.al , phone: +355 69 57 43798)  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Project Coordinator 

                                                                                                              Phd. Aurora Hoxha 

mailto:ahoxha@ubt.edu.al

